Colonel Kenneth R. Stow Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament to Benefit Student Veterans

Tournament Set for May 3 at Seaview Hotel and Golf Club

For Immediate Release

Friday, March 29, 2013

Contact: Maryjane Briant

Office of Media Relations Galloway Township, NJ 08205 Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu

(609) 652-4593

Galloway Township, NJ- The Colonel Kenneth R. Stow Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament invites area golfers to tee off in support of Stockton's student veterans.

The tournament

Stockton College during its early years and supported the College with his time and talents. Stow served more than three decades in the U.S. Air Force. His wife, Dr. Jo Frances Stow, honors his memory each year through the Col. Kenneth R. Stow Veterans Memorial Scholarship, which is awarded to returning U.S. military veterans attending Stockton College.

Thomas O'Donnell, assistant dean of students, said, "I am very proud to be a part of a College that is known for our Veteran Affairs initiatives. The money we raise for our brave men and